
 

  

JUNE 

2Tues      Ladies Auxiliary - Cancelled 

9Tues      Council Meeting Cancelled  

10Wed    Retirees Lunch - Cancelled 

15Mon    Westbury Assoc Meeting @ 6:30pm 

16Tues    Chicken Dinner - Cancelled 

21Sun Father’s Day 

24Wed    Retirees Lunch - Cancelled 

JULY 

7Tues      Ladies Auxiliary Meeting @7:00pm 

8Wed      Retirees Lunch @ 12:00pm  

14Tues    Council Meeting @ 7:00pm 

20Mon    Westbury Assoc Meeting @ 6:30pm 

21Tues    Chicken Dinner 6-7pm, $10  

22Wed    Retirees Lunch at 12:00pm  

 

Save the Date 

Saturday, Sept. 5th - Kentucky Derby Party  

Sunday, Sept. 13th – St. Cletus Picnic 

Saturday, Oct. 17th – Golf Tournament 

For event updates, please check our 
website (KofC823.org), Facebook page or 
call 636-949-0222. 
 

NOTE: THE KC CLUB AND HALL REMAIN 

CLOSED THROUGH JUNE. 

 

June 2020 Council News 

Congratulations to new Honorary Members: (65 yrs old, 25 yrs of service) 

• Douglas Dawkins and Alan Orf 

Pray for Deceased Member and his Family:   

• William Aubushon 

Donations: 

Proceeds from our school chicken dinners 

St. Peter Early Learning Center……………$1,600 

St. Charles Borromeo School………………$1,600 

St. Cletus School…………………………………$1,600 

Congrats to our officers for 2020/21: 

• Grand Knight:  Tim Hollander  

• Deputy Grand Knight:  Leo Geringer  

• Chancellor:  Gene Zeisler  

• Recorder:  Jeff Labarge  

• Treasurer:  Lynn Barteau  

• Advocate:  Bob Struckhoff  

• Warden:  Steve Barteau  

• Inside Guard:  Leonard Potter  

• Outside Guard:  Tom Goodnick  

• Trustees: Tom Hussey - George Harper - Tim Schoolfield  

Knights of Columbus Council #823 2020/2021 Fundraiser: 
Please consider supporting this year’s fundraiser. All proceeds go to K of C 
Council #823 to help support local charities.  

• Six tickets were included in the envelope with last month’s 

newsletter.  The tickets are $5.00 each. Our first drawing is July 

14th.  Good luck to all & thank you for helping us make a 

difference in our schools and community. 

 
Golf Tournament 

Our Golf Tournament is scheduled for Saturday, Oct 17th. 

Would you like to be added to this list of great sponsors? 

There are still spots available for golfers, sign up now! 

Do you work at a sign company?  We are looking to  

support a local company to assist in making the signs for 

our tournament. 

 

Contact us!  KofC823Golf@gmail.com 
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Ladies Auxiliary 

Just a reminder, the June meeting is cancelled.  Our next meeting is scheduled for Tuesday, July 7th at 7:00pm.  

The following members have graciously volunteered to be officers for 2020/2021.   We will still be taking nominees at the 

July meeting for anyone that is still thinking of volunteering for an office - please be at the July meeting as we will have the 

election of officers at that time.  

• President:  Becky Sullentrop 

• Vice President:  Mary Barteau 

• Treasurer:  Darla Schoolfield 

• Secretary:  Pat Wilson 

• Sargent of Arms:  Laura Westhues 

• Trustees:  Sally Montgomery - Pat Staley - Martha LaBarge 

At the July meeting, we will also be selling tickets for the August 4th Installation dinner - the cost will be $13.00.  The cost for 

the current and future officers (except for the Trustees) will be complimentary.  We will be using As You Like It Catering as 

before.  Please bring your money for the tickets to the July meeting - or if you would like to pre-pay, you can send your 

check to Joan or Kathy.   

Those members that were signed up for the May kitchen committee for Cinco de Mayo will now be doing an Ice Cream 

Social at our July meeting.  We are looking forward to seeing everyone in July - so stay safe and keep praying that this 

pandemic comes to an end real soon! 

April calendar raffle winners were Joan Buchheit and Michele Winter, May calendar raffle winners were Joan Buchheit and 

Carl Hoerman. 

 

Deacon’s Column 

The Corona Virus 

This virus has challenged our sense of 

normal and also our faith.  It has 

required us maintaining distance from 

one another and staying home which 

most of us haven’t experienced before. 

If we have learned anything from this 

time of sacrifice, it is to appreciate all 

the blessing we are receiving from 

almighty GOD, especially our Catholic 

faith and our family. 

Let us continue to pray for each other 

and do our best.  God will do all the 

rest. 

                                   Deacon Tom Willbrand 

Westbury Center Inc. Home Association 

Office Space for Lease 

4 Westbury Dr. (building between main hall and Pundmann Ford) Approximately 

2800 square feet  (1800 square feet finished portion and 1000 square feet 

unfinished on lower level.  For more information contact Matt J. at 636-699-

0213. 

Hall Rental Information:   Perfect venue for parties, meetings, fundraising 
activities, etc.  Contact the Rental Manager:  Dianne, at 314-306-7168 
  

Board of Directors Meeting 
Monday, June 15th at 6:30 pm. Open to all members. 

 
Leave No Neighbor Behind 
As the coronavirus pandemic continues, our duty is to lead our families, protect 
our parishes, and serve our communities remembering always that where there’s 
a need, there’s a Knight!  Knights are encouraged to engage in five types of 
service activities: 

1. Support Your Brother Knights 
2. Support Your Parish 
3. Support Your Community 
4. Feed the Hungry 
5. Participate in Blood Drives 

 


